
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Wednesday, July 14, 2021 10:06 AM 
'Roni Meyer' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: FPL 

Good Morning, Roni Meyer-Force and Richard Medeiros 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07877-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Roni Meyer <rmeyerforce@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 202112:42 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL 

STOP the building of gas power 
plants in the Panhandle and build 
more wind turbines! I have had 
enough of rising rates for dirty fossil 
fuels. 
A 20 percent utility increase over the 
next four years is ridiculous unless 
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you want to put power lines 
underground or invest in wind or 
solar energy. You will be getting 
plenty of money from the constant 
influx of people to Florida.  PLAN 
FOR FUTURE GENERATIONS 
WITH YOUR PROFITS.  Help the 
future of FL. 
 
Roni Meyer-Force 
Richard Medeiros 
4848 Whispering Oaks Dr, North 
Port, FL 34287 
 




